
 
 

 

 

Tuesday 5th March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Year 7 trip to STEMFest 2024 

 

Your son/daughter will be attending STEMFest 2024 as part of the Science Department enrichment 

programme. This is a hands-on STEM Exhibition dedicated to sparking curiosity and passion in Science 

Technology Engineering and Maths. The annual school indemnity covers this trip. 

 

I have attached an information sheet issued by the organisers.  

 

Key Information  

 

• Venue: Darlington Mowden Park Rugby Arena. 

• Date Thursday 7th March 2024. 

• Cost: This is a free event. 

• Travel to and from the event will be in the school minibus. We will depart after morning registration 

and return in time for the end of the school day. 

• School uniform will be worn. 

• Usual school rules apply (no phones) 

• A Packed lunch/break snack/full water bottle will be required. For those students on free school 

meals, this will be provided by school.  

• Miss Matthews and Mrs Hudson will be accompanying students on this trip.   

 

 

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Mark Flood 
Head of Science 


